
From: Mal Chaddock [mailto:malchaddock@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 12:07 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Absentee testimony on Gas Terminal/Trains 

My concerns about this project do not greatly vary from those of the other folks you have heard 
from.  Allowing the highly dangerous gas trains through Portland is a guaranteed disaster waiting 
to happen. An accident or incident at the proposed storage facility would ignite 33 million 
gallons of the stuff all at once, flattening and killing everything and everybody within a wide 
radius.   
 
Is the City going to make enough on this deal to outweigh the costs of rebuilding the whole 
industrial district and w. St Johns? Enough to ignore the inevitable casualties too? I don't really 
think that's possible. That is why you have to kill the deal w/Pembina- if you don;t it'll kill a lot 
of us! 
 
--  

Malcolm Chaddock 
Vice President, Veterans For Peace Chapter 72 
Co-Founder, Individuals For Justice 
971.263.8959 
 
2140 NW Kearney St #612 
Portland, OR 97210 

 
“Cascadia is happening now, person by person. It’s like a virus in the system.” — Alexander 
Baretich 
 


